
 

QR Code Required for Entry 

As per the provincial regulations effective Tuesday, January 4, 2022, the only 

acceptable proof of vaccine at recreational facilities will be the QR code on a 

phone or in paper copy along with supporting identification.  The previous vaccine 

receipts provided by the province will no longer be accepted.  You can download 

your QR Code by going to https://covid-19.ontario.ca  and clicking on “Get Your 

Enhanced Vaccine Certificate”.   

No QR Code, no entry. 

 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/

